
From: Planning <planning@affinitywater.co.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 4:32 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Consultation response S62A/2024/0048 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Affinity Water has no comments to make regarding planning application 

S62A/2024/0048. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Ivan Bogoliubov 

Environmental Projects Assistant 

Water Resources and Environment 
________ 

Affinity Water Limited 

Tamblin Way, Hatfield, Hertfordshire AL10 9EZ 

 

 

 




